
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:   Board of Education 

Dr. Albert G. Roberts, Superintendent of Schools 
 
FROM:  Michael Arensdorff, Director of Technology 
 
SUBJECT:  Three-Year Technology Plan Update 
 
DATE:   June 19, 2015 
 
During the board meeting on June 9

th
, 2015, I presented on the upcoming technology plan.  During that 

meeting there were additional questions regarding a few of the items and confirmation of the action to be 
taken by the board.  I was hoping to have those documents ready for the board packet today, but 
unfortunately, have a couple things I am finalizing.  I will have them ready prior to the board meeting, as 
well as, a brief updated presentation.   
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